204 West Peoria
raola, Kanseas
April 15, 1943

Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

1 was very glad to receive your letter of
March 21, and 1 am very grateful in accepting
your invitation to work out with your Varsity
and Freshmen basketball players in Robinson
Gymnasium on April 19 at 10:00 o'clock.

I am looking forward to Saturday very much,
because 1 have always admired the Kansas
Basketball Team, and consider it a great
nhonor to be among those chosen to meet the
players and work out with them.

Tharnking you again for this invitation, 1
shall see you Saturday.

Very truly yours,



